From: tony walton  
To: Councillor Rose Stratford 
Cc: Michael Sands; Councillor Alastair Milne Home; Councillor Catherine Fulljames; tony.baldry.mp@parliament.uk <tony.baldry.mp@parliament.uk>; Councillor Nicholas Mawer; Councillor Carol Steward 
Sent: Mon Jul 11 12:30:41 2011
Subject: Bicester Eco Town 
Dear Cllr Stratford,

As a construction and development professional with 35 years experience, I find it staggering that you have been duped  into supporting  the Eco Con that is North West Bicester.

Deprived of normal planning procedure through the local plan, this bolt form the blue has been ushered through with undignified haste. It is shameful.

I find it repugnant that this scheme is likely to be approved on several points.

 

1. This is a greenfield site and flies in the face of true sustainability be re using brownfield sites.

2. It is the wrong side of town for access to roads etc.

3. That A2 Dominion personally told me that all they are interested in is houses, and numbers are more important than anything else.. The Eco bit is an inconvenience to them.

4. Why was Upper Heyford ignored in your figures you published a couple of years ago that justified these sort of numbers being built in Cherwell?

5. Sustainability with respect to cars, working from home,  etc is nowhere near the Continental models, 

6. When, if ever, will the green infrastructure ever be built. After 10 homes? 100 homes? 1000 homes? If ever?

7. Will the green technology on energy production ever work? Is there any serious credibility to this, or is it a sop to get planning?

8. Do the people of Bicester support this scheme? I feel that is unlikely.

 

All in all this leaves a nasty taste in the mouth, when you look how easily Cherwell D C have been conned.


Tony WALTON
Bicester
